
HB 2005 OPPOSE


I strongly oppose HB 2005. 


This bill attempts to change the definition of a firearm. 

It would disarm law-abiding citizens. 

It is an erosion of Second and Forth Amendment rights. 

It does not improve public safely. 


It AGAIN unnecessarily declares an emergency where none exists as seems to be the 
case with every new bill proposed!  


The emergency that does exist is the lawlessness pervasive in our state due to the 
‘light on criminals’ and ‘hard on citizens’ approach taken by this government.  


Instead of wasting tax payers’ time and money on curbing our rights and endangering 
our safety, please focus on enforcing existing laws to hold violent criminals 
accountable  - not the ‘catch and release’ approach that is the current situation. 


Show you are upholding our rights by voting NO on HB 2005!


Thank you. 



